SCS to visit Beijing

The Secretary for the Civil Service, Mrs Ingrid Yeung, will depart for
Beijing tomorrow evening (July 1).

During her visit in Beijing, Mrs Yeung will call on the Hong Kong and
Macao Affairs Office of the State Council. She will also attend the
graduation ceremony of the first cohort of the Master's Degree in Public
Policy Programme, co-organised by the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region
Government (HKSAR) and Peking University for senior civil servants of the
HKSAR, and will meet with the graduates and the HKSAR civil servants now
studying in the university.

The Permanent Secretary for the Civil Service, Mr Clement Leung, will
also join the visit. They will return to Hong Kong on July 4.
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